
 OPCAT inspection in the Central Penitentiary Hospital in Tököl  
 

 
 

On April 2, 2015, the delegation of OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism visited the 

Central Penitentiary Hospital in Tököl. The visit focused on the treatment of patients in 

certain (neonatal, gynecological, surgical, internal medical, diagnostic) wards of the hospital. 

In addition, the delegation examined, among others, the conditions of placement, and 

conducted confidential interviews with the detainees and the institution's personnel.  

 

Members of the delegation included:  

- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department, head of the delegation  

- István Sárközy, senior advisor  

- Rita Rostás, senior advisor  

- Krisztina Izsó, senior advisor  

- János Nemes, cardiologist-pediatrician, external expert  

 

The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights will publish a report on the inspection. 


